
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
OF THE  REGULARLY SCHEDULED 

 

SIGN COMMITTEE 
CONSENT CALENDAR REVIEW 

 

for sign projects for  
Architectural Board of Review  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  

the regular Consent Calendar meeting 
scheduled for May 28, 2013, 

has been cancelled due to lack of applications. 
 

The next meeting will be held on June 10, 2013. 
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